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Here's the final issue of our newsletter for this year.  We won't

publish an issue in January, but we'll be back again next

February. 

Please stop by to see our Christmas lights at the entrance to

the town of St. Michaels.  We have over 15,000 lights this year

as a Thank-you to our community. 

Also, a special thanks goes out to everyone who's allowed us to

work for you this year. 

We're an active and growing small business who only operates

locally.  We created several new positions in our workforce this

year and hopefully, those jobs are a great indication to a

stronger economy.  We appreciate your business...

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

   

    A Personal Message
 

I can't begin to tell you how much I'm enjoying this season.  It started right before

Thanksgiving for me. 

 

I spent most of the three days right before Thanksgiving cooking for our fifteen guests.  

I LOVED it!

 

What might constitute drudgery for some, was sheer heaven for me.  In my next life, I

won't be a landscaper.  I'll own a small restaurant without a fixed menu.  You may not be

able to order all the usual standards, but you'll enjoy everything you eat.

 

Along with all that cooking, I got to work on my Christmas lights.  That was a lot of fun
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too.  You'll see plenty of photographs of our light show in this newsletter.   

 

There are red ribbons on the white picket fence and garland strung throughout.  Wreaths

on every door and even on the sides of our house.  Mrs. Santa Claus sits in our driveway. 

And twenty Christmas trees adorn the property from the roof to the gardens.

 

The St. Michaels Volunteer Fire Department is located right beside my property.  They've

outdone themselves this year, with a beautiful light display.  It's worth a trip to St.

Michaels just to see us and all the white lights in the beautiful downtown area.

 

I wasn't able to put up lights last year due to health problems I suffered from a tick bite. 

I'm trying to make up for lost time this season.

 

 

In other news, I want to let you know that even as I played for a few days, we continued

to work. 

We're doing leaf removal jobs as quickly as possible.  Lots of fall clean-ups and

winterizing garden beds.  In fact, we just planted 300 spring-flowering bulbs around my

own property.  I'm looking forward to grape hyacinths and crocus flowers next spring.

We'll be available to assist you throughout the winter as weather permits. 

My crews will be working to complete woods restoration projects and trimming

ornamental grasses.  However, I don't offer snow removal services.  It's probably the one

service I'm leery of completing.  A little too dangerous for my liking!

We'll return in mid-February, rested and ready for spring.  Don't hesitate to contact me

during the winter, if you want to plan something for the warmer weather.  We're

available, even if you just want to discuss a project or bounce an idea off us.

Enjoy the pictures in the rest of this newsletter.  And I hope you have a blessed

Christmas this year.
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  Here's a picture of our offices as the lights go on for the first time.  This was  

Thanksgiving night.  Lots of our neighbors joined us for pictures and cookies.  
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This is our beautiful Nativity Scene. 

My niece, Scarlett, loved the manger we built and insisted on being in this photograph.
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Santa's wife wears an apron proclaiming "Mrs. Claus' Kitchen."

She guards the entrance to our driveway and waves to all who pass by.
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A young visitor loves our mailbox that open and closes. 

A special "Letter to Santa" magically appears as the box opens. 
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Here's our 36 foot custom-made Christmas tree.  It towers over the entire winter

wonderland.  You can see it from the road, as you drive by our offices.

We hope you enjoyed our tribute to the Christmas Season.  Thanks to

everyone for the calls, emails and notes that you've sent, thanking us

for the display.  We appreciate hearing from you.

Thank you for a great season.  It was our pleasure to assist you with

your landscaping needs in 2012. 
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If you don't see the service you need, don't hesitate to give us a call.

Please remember that we're specialists in working out the details of

any unique landscaping services. 

We're available to complete the entire job or we can assist the do-it-

yourself homeowner.

Please  consider  us  if  you  need  assistance  with  your  next  outdoor

project.     
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